
CITY OF MARINE CITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC FORUM  

FOR  
LOCAL ROAD MILLAGE 

 

The City of Marine City and the Marine City Commission will host a Public 
Forum to discuss a local road millage proposal that will appear on the 
November 6, 2018 General Election: 
 

Thursday, October 11, 2018 
6:00 pm 

Marine City Fire Hall 
200 S. Parker Street 

Marine City, Michigan 
 
An informational presentation will be made at the Public Forum, and time will 
provided for questions. 
 
The public is welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
Questions about the Public Forum may be directed to the City Clerk’s Office. 
 

Kristen Baxter 
City Clerk 
September 12, 2018 

 


